
 

 

  

Commitment to Restrict Thermal Coal Financing and Support Sustainable 

Transition 

 



 

 

From 1st of July 2025 OTP Bank Plc undertakes to apply restrictions on new loan financing 

for capital expenditures related to new capacity for thermal coal, i.e. mining and 

processing of thermal coal as well as coal-based electricity generation. Final maturity 

date of any potential new transactions (investment loans, project finance loans) financing 

new thermal coal capacities, including refinancing, cannot exceed 31st December 2030 

while their availability period cannot exceed 31st December 2026. 

OTP Bank Plc is committed to support the transition to a sustainable, low-carbon 

economy in line with the Paris Climate Agreement, therefore investments in renewable 

energy and investments aiming at the reduction of the negative environmental impacts 

of existing thermal coal assets (green / transition financing, technological improvement 

etc.) are supported for financing. 


